
 

 

 

October 3rd, 2018 

 

PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Due to the upcoming construction on the I-10 bridge, the right turn lane heading onto 

Maplewood Drive from Cities Service Highway will be closed to all truck and large vehicle 

traffic. This closure will last from Friday, October 5th, 2018 through the middle of October or 

until eastbound bridge construction is completed.  

All trucks and large vehicles are being asked to detour to Highway 90 during this time.  

Per DOTD, I-10 bridge closures are scheduled for the following dates: 

October 8th – October 12th: Eastbound outside lanes. 

October 12th – October 15th: Full eastbound closure from 9:00 PM Friday until 5:00 AM Monday 

October 15th – October 16th: Eastbound outside lanes. 
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